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Comments: Hello

 

I am writing as an avid cyclist that lives in Carbondale and rides a lot but does not ride the Redstone/McClure

area because of safety danger. This is a great area and should be accessible to cycling but the traffic makes it

unusable. The corridor is busy with cars and creating a separate path for bikes should help keep the impact to

others and animals minimized. Please help make this happen so cyclist can enjoy the Crystal River valley.

 

Thanks

Deric

 


